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Help decide the future of the 
Gardiner Expressway East

The Study

Waterfront Toronto and the City of Toronto are carrying out the Gardiner Expressway / Lake Shore 
Boulevard Reconfiguration Environmental Assessment (EA) and Integrated Urban Design Study. 
The study area for the EA is shown on the map below. The EA will determine the future of the 
Gardiner Expressway East and Lake Shore Boulevard East, from approximately Jarvis Street to 
approximately Leslie Street.

Four alternative solutions are being considered: 

	 • Maintain the elevated expressway;

	 • Improve the urban fabric while maintaining the existing expressway;

	 • Replace with a new above or below grade expressway; and,

	 • Remove the elevated expressway and build a new boulevard.

Changes to other transportation facilities could also be required.

Get Involved

Your input into this next phase of the project is critical.  The Project Team will be hosting a 
number of public forums, live webcasts, workshops and online opportunities for interested 
persons to participate in the EA process. We invite you to the second public forum where you can 
see proposed solutions within each of the four alternatives.  The evaluation criteria will also be 
introduced for public input during the meeting and your feedback and questions are welcome. 

Gardiner Expressway East Public Meeting
Wednesday, October 16, 2013

6:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.
(Open house will begin at 6:30 p.m. followed by presentations at 7:00 p.m.)

The Bram & Bluma Appel Salon, Toronto Reference Library
789 Yonge Street, Toronto (Bloor Street subway station)

Please register for the event at: gardinereastpublicmeeting2.eventbrite.ca

If you can’t attend the meeting in person, you can participate and watch the meeting online.  
Please join us at www.gardinereast.ca where you can learn about the project and contribute your 
insights, ideas, and views.  For more information or to be added to the project mailing list, contact 
info@gardinereast.ca, or call (416) 479-0662. 

Follow us on:


